
 
 

 
Several weeks ago you received a letter from Ellis Goldstein, the 

National Director for Ministry Partner Development for Cru. He shared 
with you that some of your contributions for Cru were going into the 
General Fund (a holding account) because the staff member you had 
supported left our ministry. Previous to that Steve Douglass, our 
President, and I had also written. We want those who give to this ministry 
to know that their gifts are being used to advance the Gospel. Your 
contributions are now being directed toward our ministry as we seek to 
reach students at the University of Central Florida for Christ. Thank you so 
much for your partnership with Cru. We look forward to getting to know 
you. 

 
Yours in Christ, 

 

Dear Friends,


